
    
 

 
CITIZENS’ POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CPOC) 

  
Tuesday, July 15, 2014, 7:30 p.m. 

Room 102, Village Hall 

 
Minutes 

 

Present: CPOC:  Chair Bruno, Albert Berry, Andreen Neukranz-Butler, Robert Benoit  

Police Department: Deputy Chief Anthony Ambrose, Commander Richardson, 

Commander Waitzman 

CIC Liaison: Ed Schmitt 

  Village Staff Liaison:  Kimberly Shamley, Human Resources Director 

 

Chair Bruno called the meeting to order at 7:41 p.m.  

 

Public Comment – None 

 

Chair Bruno requested a motion to approve the minutes from the February, 2014 meeting as 

drafted. The motion was proposed by Andy Butler and seconded by Albert Berry. The minutes were 

approved unanimously. 

 

Deputy Chief Ambrose reported that there were 4 recruit officers in the academy, who were sworn in 

on June 30, 2014. Also, DC Ambrose reported a spike in crime, typical in the summer months, but 

reinforced that the community is strong and supportive of police efforts. The department has 2 new 

commanders, who were present and introduced by DC Ambrose. Each Commander was given the 

opportunity to introduce themselves and share their background. Both Commanders expressed their 

dedication to their role and the community as a whole. 

 

The Meeting adjourned to Executive Session at 7:59 p.m. 

 

Upon returning to from Executive Session, the CPOC meeting was adjourned at 8:33 p.m. 

 

 


